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July 14, 2021
Dear Parents and Students,

It is with excitement and anticipation we welcome you to a new school year here at West Jefferson
Middle School! In an effort to ease the transition of our students, we would like to invite you to attend
our open house in the auditeria planned for Thursday, August 12, 2021 from 4:00 P.M.-7:00 P.M.

6" grade- 4:00-4:50 pm- will pick-up your chromebook
7" grade- 5:00-5:50 pm
8" grade- 6:00-7:00 pm

Participation is highly recommended for both student and parent/guardian. It's an opportunity to learn
more about WJMS and become familiar with our opportunities and expectations. Everyone will be able
to: receive their schedule, find their locker, see the school nurse, pick up beginning of the year
paperwork, pay school fees, speak with transportation, buy sports passes, meet with our athletic
department and athletic boosters, fill out our new online emergency medical form paperwork, take
care of your chromebook paperwork and insurance, get your yearbook photo taken along with
your school id and last but not least see what is new and exciting here at WJMS!

The purpose of this open house is to begin developing a sense of school community and to
familiarize students and parents with the school's operating policies and procedures.West Jefferson
Middle School offers a wide variety of athletic teams, clubs and activities. While we want academics
to be your first priority, we encourage you to participate in as many of these extra-curricular
opportunities as well. The more you become involved with your school, the greater your feeling for
the school community will be, resulting in commitment, pride, confidence, and a more positive middle

school experience,
We look forward to seeing you on August 12!
Respectfully,

WJIMS Student Council




